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	 Public notice is hereby given that 
the Board of Directors of the Madrid 
Community School District, Madrid, 
Iowa, will conduct a public hearing 
on the plans, specifications, form 
of contract and estimated total cost 
of construction for the Combined 
Contract for the Madrid Jr/Sr High 
School Stadium Scoreboard and 
Video Display project, at 5:30 PM lo-
cal Iowa time on Monday, February 
8, 2021 at the Madrid Elementary 
School Cafeteria, 213 W 1st Street, 
Madrid, IA 50156.  All interested 
individuals are invited to attend. 
Due to COVID related guidelines, 
please check the District website for 
information about live streaming or 
in-person attendance.
	 The Project consists of the instal-
lation of a new exterior scoreboard, 
video display and structure at the 
Madrid Jr/Sr High School Stadium.  
The work includes all General and 
Electrical Work.  
	 Plans, specifications, form of con-
tract and the estimated total cost of 
construction are now on file in the 
Office of the Superintendent, Madrid 
Community School District at 201 N 
Main St, Madrid, Iowa 50156, and 
may be inspected by any interested 
persons.
	 This notice is given by order of the 
Board of Directors, Madrid Commu-
nity School District, Madrid, Iowa.
Kris Van Pelt                                                   
Secretary of the Board of Directors
Madrid Community School District
in the County of Boone, State of 
Iowa
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